
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 7th May 2021 

Warton St.Paul’s CE Primary Academy 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Today we have been exploring maths as part of our “Number 
Day”. Children have been trying to locate the pieces to the puz-
zle to find the key for Buddy. Children have worked as a team to solve problems and use 
their mathematical knowledge.  Ask your child about this challenge. 

As the children are settling back into the routine of school,  it has been lovely to hear 
that so many have been learning their spellings and reading at home. This is such a vital 
part of our partnership in your child’s learning journey. 

Have a lovely weekend, Stay Safe and Take care, Mrs Dean 

 

 

 

William, Isabelle, Tom, Marley, Charlie, Tilly, Keira 

Well done to you all! 

 

 

The winning team this week is:  

St. Patrick’s  

Well Done! 

Upcoming Events and Dates 

Friday 28th May School Closes  

Tuesday 18th May Class Photographs 

Monday 7th June INSET 

Tuesday 8th June INSET 

Wednesday 9th June School Reopens 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance 

As school is now fully reopened we expect all children to be in school on time. The 
Junior children (Topaz and Amethyst) should be in school for 8:45am. The Infant 
children (Opal and Emerald) should be in school for 8:55am. Please note that if 
your child arrives late it is recorded.  

Please can we ask that any absences are reported to school by 9:00am. If you are 
struggling to call the school then please send an email to the office: 

wspoffice@cidari.co.uk   

Any absences need to be communicated with school.  

Your child’s learning journey and well-being is a priority to Warton St. Paul’s. 
Therefore we do monitor attendance and any persistent absences carefully. This 
can  result in the school following the formal procedures and result in a penalty 
fine. 

 

Our Gospel Value this half term is … 

Perseverance 
The children are working really hard to demonstrate our Gospel Value. 

We have had lots of nominations already. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Summer Uniform 
 

 
 

As the we are moving closer to summer the 
children can start to wear their summer 

uniform. This includes: 
 

 Red and white checked summer dresses 
 White, short sleeved, collared shirts 

with a tie. 
 Grey shorts/trousers/pinafore/skirt 

 
 
 
 
 

If you are entitled to free school meals did 
you know that your child has the option of a 

packed lunch made by the school kitchen. 
If you would like any further details please 

do not hesitate to contact the office. 
 

wspoffice@cidari.co.uk or 01772 632364 
 
 


